Minutes of 2 Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of '1066!
Longmarkers held at 16 Rrading Close, Hastings, at 7- 7-300m
on Tuesday, 1st October 1985. ;

Present: Arthur Coleman (in the Chair)
Denis Coleman
Rarbars Powell
Sid Powell
Colin Sinden
Joyce Coleman (Secretasry)

Apologies for absence were received from -

Esther Carpenter
Ron Powell
Ernie Soray
The Minutes of the last Meeting were read and adoonted.

Matters arising:-

A11 Associate Membhers have accepnted their invitation
and have sent donations.

Ray Gearing and Dave and Joyce Marvell are to be
invited to become Associate Members.

Dave Ashdown is now a full member.of the Fellowship.

Financial Revort:

The FellowsShio now has £135 in the Bank, an increase of
£63 since the last Meeting, and receipts have been sent.
The receipt and pass books were inspected and approvedgd.

Notepaper:

Dave Morris has now presented the Fellowshio with a
suoply of hesded foolscap paver and hss been thanked for
same.,

‘™ Barbecue:

The recent barbecue was discussed and everyone was
delighted with the outcome. A vote of thanks was given
to Sid and Barbars Powell for all their efforts and it was
hoped it could be repveated next year.

Wsell Plague:

The Chairmen stated he had seen the wall plagueand
found it satisfactory end it had been returned to the
meker for comnletion.

Pre-Christmas Tunch:

It was agreed that this be held at the Ash Tree Inn,
Brownbread Street, as last year. It was preferred this
be held on 15th December, otherwise 8th or 22nd December.
The Chairman to confirm which date would be available.




Annual Dinner/Dance:

Menus have been received and discussed. It was agreed
Menu 3 be accevted.

It was agreed that if we have to pnayv for the hall
tickets be £8, otherwise £7.50.

The dinner/daence is to be held at the Yelton Hotel,
Hestings, on Saturday, 25th Jenuary 1986.

Ted Harrison has agreed to oronose a toast to the
Fellowshivp. Ernie Spray snd Arthur Coleman to be
aoproached with regard to the reply snd welcoming visitors.
Colin Sinden to be Toastmaster.

Badges:

The possibility of having a Fellowshiv bsdge was
discussed and, in view of the great exverse anticipated,
it was left to various members to make encuiries as to
cost;—ete. If it wes found to be feasible a badge of
similar design to the wall plagque was agreed.

Next Committee Meeting:

The next Committee Meeting was arranged for Tuesday,
14th Jenuary 1986, at 7-30pm at 16, Brading Close,
Hastings. e ox

There being no further business to discuss the Chairman
thanked all for their attendance and closed the meeting at
8-52pm.

Signed: ® e 0 00’0 °® 0000000000
Cheirman of Meeting




